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Recycled Paper

 

June 26, 2024 
  
General Manager 
Newton County Landfill Partnership 
2266 E 500 S 
Brook, Indiana 47922 
 
Re: Resolution of Case No. 2022-28864-H 

Office of Land Quality 
Newton County Landfill Partnership 
Permit No. 56-05 
Brook, Newton County 

 
Dear Interested Parties:  
 

Enforcement staff conducted a record review on June 25, 2024, and has determined that 
Newton County Landfill Partnership has achieved compliance with the terms of the Agreed 
Order issued to you on May 28, 2024.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please 

contact Jodi Pisula at 317-234-5208 or via email at jpisula@idem.IN.gov.  
 
IDEM strongly encourages the use of pollution prevention techniques to reduce pollution 

emitted to the environment, and to conserve resources such as water and energy. Implementation 
of such techniques can decrease manufacturing costs/overhead, increase worker safety, and 
perhaps lessen the impact of environmental regulations upon your operation. For more 
information on pollution prevention, call IDEM’s Office of Pollution Prevention and Technical 
Assistance at 800-988-7901 or visit www.in.gov/idem/prevention. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Reno, Chief 
Land Enforcement Section 
Compliance Branch 

     Office of Land Quality 
 
cc: Newton County Health Department 
 Jon Ware, Solid Waste Compliance Inspector 
 Kelly Hall, Solid Waste Compliance Section Chief 
 Tim Atwater, Operations Manager, tatwater@republicservices.com 
 Amy Romig, Plews Shadley Racher & Braun LLP aromig@psrb.com  
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